
KEOWEE ANGLERS BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

July 8th, 2010 

Seneca Family Restaurant 

 

Board Members Present: Carl Davidson, Pat Murphy, Bob Stromberg, Dave Goeckel, Bill Walker, Larry 

Madden, Jim Muldoon 

Board Members Absent:, John Ishler, Bob Skipp, John Wilson 

 

The Board confirmed the vote at the last meeting that at least one member of a fishing team needed to 

be present at the Fishing Tournament luncheon in order to win. It was felt that the description of when 

and how the winning fish are caught is an integral part of the whole Fishing Tournament Event. 

 

Bill Walker will develop a standard form in which the team and individual Fishing Tournament results are 

to be noted and turn in to him at the Tournament luncheon. This will be posted on our website so that it 

can be printed out by the members. 

 

The Newcomers Keowee Anglers Table will be manned by Dave Goeckel and Bob Skipp at their first 

meeting on Tuesday August 3rd and September 7th as Bill Walker will be out of town. Subsequent 

meetings will be attended by Bill Walker and other Board Members. The Fishing Class will be held on the 

second week of October. Bill Walker has sent our information sheet on the Keowee Anglers to the 

Newcomers Club to be included in their information booklet. 

 

Bill Walker will make the reservations for the appropriate rooms at Keowee Key for the 2011 year based 

on our 2010 Calendar.  

 

The Registration for the September Fishing Tournament is open . 

 

Dave Goeckel will lead the Real Time Fishing Meetings in August and Bob Stromberg will lead in 

September. These meetings have not been well attended and we may want to cancel them next year. 

 

Jim Muldoon reported that we had 79 members with a balance of $ 1036.19 with some moneys 

outstanding. 

 

Dave Goeckel is still working on our speaker for December. Pat Murphy will send out an email to the 

membership asking for ideas for speakers or programs. 

 

The Dinner notification is to go to John Isler and not Jim Muldoon as no money will be collected for this 

event as we are ordering off the menu and member will be responsible to pay the restaurant. 

Carl Davidson will be in charge of inviting Herb Reed and his wife to the Wife Appreciation Dinner at our 

expense. 

 

The next board meeting will be on Thursday August 12th at 9:30 AM at the Seneca Family Restaurant. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


